
April 23,2009 

ANNETTE dt BERNARD HIGGINS 
3871 Spring Garden Lane 
Estero, FL 33928-2386 

239-992-7527 

Director-Office of Commission Clerk 
The Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-8850 

FAX to 800-5 1 1-0809 

Re: Docket No. 090056-SU Application for approval of transfer of wastewater system of 
Fountain Lake Sewer Corporation, holder of Certificate 442-S, to Aquautilities Flnrida, 
Inc., holder of Certificate 268-S, and for amendment of Certificate 25843, in Lee County, 
by Aqua Utilities, Florida, Inc. 

Dear Commissioners, 

We are writing to inform you to that we are in full support of the formal objection that is 
being filed by: 

James O’Leary, Esq. (who resides at) 
22601 Island Lakes Drive 
Estero, FL 33928 (which is part of Fountidn Lakes.) 

He is and will continue to speak on our behalf and other members of the community(s) 
who wish to see the sewer transfer stopped. 

Very truly yours, 

Annette H. Higgins 

Cc: James O’Leary, Esq. 
Cc: Michael B. Twomey, Esq. 

P.O. Box 5256 
Tallahassee, F1. 
323 14-5256 

(Hard Copy to Follow) 


